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Chair, 
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We know that for girls to be healthy and fully engaged in education, access to sexual 

and reproductive health and rights is crucial. Yet, SRHR is subject to increasing 

pushback.  

The Norwegian government is a strong defender of SRHR. Comprehensive Sexuality 

Education is part and parcel of realizing these rights. It has a positive effect on 

young peoples’ knowledge, health, and well-being, which follow them throughout 

their life cycle. 

Evidence shows that it reduces the number of early pregnancies, child marriages, 

and numbers of abortion. Evidence also suggest that it delays sexual debut and can 

reduce gender-based violence.  

 

Chair, 

CSE does not take place in a vacuum. We know that our children and young people 

can see sexual content on the internet, often very misleading.  

At this vulnerable time in life, adolescents need both guidance and independence. 

They need education. Hence, we must provide them with knowledge to enable them 

to understand what they see and rectify misconceptions. CSE helps to enable young 

people to become more confident about setting their own boundaries and respect 

the boundaries of others.  
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Chair,  

To conclude, 

Norway remains committed to delivering on the ICPD and Agenda 2030. 


